Sirs
Regarding the draft local plan.

We are absolutely opposed to aspects of the plan concerning Vicarage Farm and the
Enfield Road sites.

The green belt is an essential resource for the population of North London. Development
in the areas would impose additional traffic in an already congested area and place heavy
demands on local facilities.

We will follow developments carefully and raise objections to green belt developments
when there are many grey development areas that could be used without destroying

precious green belt resources.

Yours sincerely



